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AEROITALIA INAUGURATED CONNECTION BETWEEN MILAN BERGAMO AND ROME FIUMICINO 

Orio al Serio (BG) 14/11/2022 – Today, the air carrier Aeroitalia inaugurated the daily 
connection between Milan Bergamo and Rome Fiumicino, operated by Boeing B737 – 800 
aircraft. The first flight took off at 7:10 a.m. for the capital’s airport, returning at 10:30 a.m. 
to Milan Bergamo, where it was greeted by the water arch of the Orio al Serio Fire Brigade. 
The inaugural ceremony took place in the departures terminal of Milan Bergamo Airport, 
attended by Krassimir Tanev (Chief Commercial Officer of Aeroitalia) and Emilio 
Bellingardi, Managing Director of SACBO. 

“We are pleased today to begin our new service with three daily flights between Milan 
Bergamo and Rome, offering more opportunities to our customers who will benefit from a 
punctual and reliable service at a cheaper price. We are also glad to announce that 
following an increase in demand beyond initial expectations, from the 9th of January we will 
increase the frequency to 4 daily flights, therefore increasing our offer to customers, 
boosting capacity during peak times, mornings and late evenings, designing our product as 
an all-round corporate travel solution”. 
Krassimir Tanev, Chief Commercial Officer of Aeroitalia, in his statement says: “We are 
focusing our energies on offering an excellent service, the Free Fast Track and Free Parking 
services at Milan Bergamo Airport are highly appreciated by our customers”. 
The connection with Rome Fiumicino includes departures from Milan Bergamo at 7:10 a.m. 

- 12:20 a.m. and 6:35 p.m.; return flights are scheduled at 9:20 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. and 8:50 

p.m. 
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